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Vehicle Parking Charges Policy

This policy for vehicle parking applies only to those car parks which are managed by Southwell Town Council.  These car parks are located in Church Street, King Street and behind the library.

Charges, as advertised in the car parks, are applicable from 1 April to 31 March every year.  The Town Council will give three (3) months’ notice of any changes to be made as well as advertising these on the website, social media in The Bramley, in the car parks and on noticeboards in the town.

The Town Council will review the charges annually at the September meeting of the Town Environment Committee.  Any changes proposed will be presented to the October meeting of the Governance & Finance Committee, to be included as part of the budget debate.  If agreed, these will be ratified at the following Full Council Meeting.  Southwell Town Council will also inform Inspire of their intentions.
Southwell Town Council will inform the District Council if they wish changes to be made to the Southwell charging regime by 31st October each year.

Parking Permits
King Street – Car Park

14 permits at a concessionary rate of £52 per annum per bay for residents and traders living in King Street and Burgage Lane.

2 Commercial parking bays at a rate of £600 per annum per bay.

Church Street – Car Park
£380 per annum per parking bay.

Bramley (Library) Car Park
£200 per annum per parking bay.
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